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Heads Up 
 
 

Sunhats, sun creams and 
water bottles are required 
in school every day now 
that summer is here 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Thought of the Week  
 

 

T.E.A.M – 
 
Together Everyone 
Achieves More 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  

  

   Hambleton is a peanut and nut-aware school. Nuts, peanuts or any 

product containing peanuts or nuts are NOT allowed. 

 

We work as a Team 
Two are better than one, because they have a good reward for their labour. If 

either of them falls down one can help the other up. But pity anyone who falls 

and has no-one to help them up. Ecclesiastes 4:9,10 

 

  
   

The summer weather has finally brought some delightful sunshine and just in 

time for sports week! We look forward to seeing you today at Hambleton’s 

School Summer Fair. 

 

Sports Week 2024 

We have had an amazing week with a variety of sporting activities.  The 

children have shown great enthusiasm, resilience, compassion for others and 

teamwork.  A ‘Sports Week 2024’ newsletter shall be coming out next week, 

showcasing the many activities and the fun that was had by all.  

 

  
  



  

   
 

Sports Day 

Thank you for all coming to watch Sports Day today and well done to everyone 

who took part.  

   

Summer Fair 

We hope that everyone has a great time after school at the annual FOHS 

Summer Fair.  There are lots of stalls including Tombola, Guess Whose Pet, 

Bottle Stall plus many more so enjoy the Fair. 

 

Golfing Tournament 

On Thursday afternoon the children from Barn Owls (Year 2) visited Staynor 

Hall Community Primary Academy to take part in a Tri Golf Tournament. All of 

the children represented the school wonderfully.  The afternoon was spent 

cheering each other on and competing fairly. We were all so proud of you. Well 

done Barn Owls! 

 
Jessica said: ‘The golf was really fun because we got to have different stages and did something 

darer each time.  I hit it really hard and it went further than the Sports Leaders who were 

demonstrating.’ 

 

Mia said: ‘Thomas got the highest score! He had to hit it the furthest and got it over the number 

14.’ 

 

Theo said: ‘I got the highest scores too in an activity.  We helped each other out.’ 

 

Mrs Harrison: ‘Theo’s swing was amazing and pointed out by one of the Sports Leaders.’ 

 

  
 



 
 
 

 

KS2 Performance – Cinderella Rockerfella 

                               
A letter was emailed to all KS2 parents earlier this week regarding ordering 

tickets for the KS2 Performance which takes place on Monday 8 July              

at 1.30 pm, Wednesday 10 July at 5 pm and Thursday 11 July at 6 pm. 

 

All ticket requests should be returned to school by Tuesday 2 July. 

 

We do not charge for tickets, however voluntary donations will be very 

welcome either on ParentPay or buckets will be available for cash to be 

donated after each performance. 

 

For the evening performances we ask that the children are back in school on 

Wednesday for 4.45 pm and Thursday 5.45 pm. 

 

Staffing Change from September 

Our Emotional Literacy Support Assistant Karen Anderson will be retiring at the 

end of this term. Mrs Anderson has worked at the school for a long period and 

she has provided incredibly empathetic and compassionate support to many 

children and parents over this time. Her contribution to school life has been 

very significant and she will be greatly missed. There will be time to celebrate 

her contribution to school at the end of this term. 

 

If parents would like to contribute to a leaving gift for Mrs Anderson then 

please do so by paying on ParentPay by Monday 8 July.  Thank you. 

 

Reminder 

Please remember that your child must have a sunhat, sun cream and a filled 

water bottle with them every day now that summer is here.  Even if the 

morning starts out a bit cloudy or overcast, please still send them in as often 

the sun makes an appearance during the day.   

 

Pop Up Youth Club 

Please see the attached poster advertising a Pop up Youth Club for the summer 

holidays.  

 

Wise Owls 

Here are our winners for last week:            

 

Friday 21 May   

Little Owls:  Mollie, Esmeralda, 

Oscar 

Elf Owls:  Leora & Jasmine 

Barn Owls: Oscar & Aria 

Tawny Owls: Harry & Emmy 

Hawk Owls: Maxwell 

Snowy Owls: Ivy 
 



 


